
RHA Q&A
LOCKERS TECHNOLOGY

CAMPUS ACCESSIBILITY
BELL SCHEDULE

RHA currently DOES NOT have lockers In
the building. As we are aware of the
concern for movement and transport of
belongings, there will be procedures set In
place that will provide students to safe
housing of belongings In classrooms, as
well as intentional planning of
educational material being transported
such as textbooks.

RHA currently has laptops for ALL students
(6th and 9th grades). Students will be given
the opportunity to sign out assigned devices to
use In school and at home.
We are still In the process of establishing a
technology protocol and thank you for your
patience as we navigate equitable accessibility.
As the school year begins, all families will be
notified of the technology protocol &
procedures.

As we officially open the doors to RHA In
September, we are aware of the pedestrian and
traffic concerns. As we all learn to navigate the
campus and follow a uniformed procedure, we will
have administration, safety officer, teachers and
support staff present during peak hours to
ensure the safety of pedestrian and vehicle
traffic. Thank you for your patience and support.
Should there be any changes In traffic or
pedestrian patterns, we will notify and address
the changes with all students and families.
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THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE AND CONTINUED SUPPORT.
IF YOU HAVE ANY OTHER QUESTIONS OR

CONCERNS, PLEASE FEEL FREE TO SUBMIT YOUR
QUESTIONS TO THE ATTACHED QR CODE.


